
Attention All Children’s Ministries Volunteers! 
We are planning our annual child safety training for all children’s ministry
volunteers.  Please join us January 15 at 10:30 after the Sunday service. 

This will take 30 minutes but it’s very important!  
Please let Rick Herrlin know if you can’t make it.   RickHerrlin@gmail.com

Ephesians 4:22-24 
Put off your old self, which belongs to your former manner of life and is

corrupt through deceitful desires, be renewed in the spirit of your minds,
and put on the new self, created after the likeness of God in true

righteousness and holiness.

Next Week:     OT Reading:  Numbers 21,22,27,34,35
FOUNDATION series – Week 18 of 52       “The Good Shepherd”   

 For the CCC prayer team

I am interested in…
    Home Groups
    Knowing the Bible better
    Oasis Youth Center
    Children’s Ministry
    Music Team
    Prayer Team
    Setup Crew
    Counseling

Please tear off this portion 
of your program and drop it 
in the offering box before 
you leave today. First-time 
guests will receive a small gift 
from a local restaurant as a 
“thank you” for sharing your 
information with us.

Thank you!

Pastor Nate


